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• We will be meeting Tuesday, August 7 at 6:00 PM in the high school auditorium. 
Our next meeting will be Tuesday, August 28 at 6:00 PM. 

 
• On September 19th, we will be doing a Strategic Action Plan review and Dr. 

Timbs will facilitate the meeting.  The original group will be contacted over the 
summer and invited and additional people will be added.  The meeting would be 
from 4:00 PM-8:00 PM and would include reviewing data for the past two years 
and then adjusting the plan according to the results and discussions. 

 
• We continue to hire staff and have secured the majority of our positions.  We still 

have 4 or 5 instructional positions to fill and will continue to interview viable 
candidates.  In addition to the teaching positions we may need to search for a 
new middle school principal and assistant superintendent for instruction as both 
Mark and Melanie are involved in searches in Monroe County. 
 

• The leach field at NRWE continues to be a focus as we are making 
arrangements to have a 6,000 gallon tank installed prior to September.  We will 
also be working through a process to energize the abandoned leach field so we 
can divert as much water away from the existing field as possible.  It may be 
necessary to pump the tanks often during the year but I am being told this should 
get us through.  In addition, the existing field will need to be raised next summer 
as a permanent solution.  This is the responsibility of the previous architect and 
engineer. 
 
A 6,000 gallon tank is in production currently and will be installed by the 
beginning of the school year.  We are also trying to energize the abandoned 
leach field to assist and divert water from the kitchen and 2 gang bathrooms. 
 

• We received an updated proposal for the purchase of the FH building.  The 
proposal asks for an additional 180 days to process and the District’s attorney 
recommended 90 days. They are amending the proposal and will resubmit when 
it is prepared. 

 
 

• We received preliminary information on the ELA and Math 3-8 results as they 
relate to results of schools in our BOCES.  We have not received proficiency 
results and we expect those in mid September along with the rankings in our 
BOCES.  In the 2nd meeting in August HS academic data will bepresented to the 
Board. During the October meeting grades 3-8 data will be presented. 



 
    

 
• On August 29th at our opening day activities we will be handing out attendance 

awards, tenure plaques and for the first time, service pins for years of service.  
This will begin at 7:30 AM and you are all invited to attend. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Linda or me.  Also, if you email 
Linda or me a question or request for information, please copy the entire Board as other 
members may have the same question. 

 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
8-7-18  BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM 
8-28-18 Staff Gathering, 7:30 AM, HS Auditorium 
8-28-18 BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


